
Market Steer Lottery 
 

The 2022 Monterey County Fair will allow 10 Market Steers from 
San Benito & Santa Cruz Counties for the Junior Livestock Show 
(August 24th – 28th).  

• Names that are drawn in this lottery are only eligible to 
show 1 Market Steer in addition to one small market 
animal. 

 

 

 

 

If interested, please email entry@montereycountyfair.com, and 
give your name, e-mail, phone number, club/chapter and 
leaders’ name  

Names will need to be submitted by December 31, 2021. All 
names will be chosen at random on January 5th, 2022. Exhibitors 
will be notified by days end of the lottery drawing. 
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